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NATIONAL NUCLEAR
July 31, 1980 CORPORATION

.

Ms. Betty Wright
Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Ms. Wright:

We are enclosing three (3) copies of AEC-7 " Application for License
to Export Byproduct, Source or Special Nuclear Material", along with
the Statement of End Use, prepared by the consignee.

This fuel rod was imported from Reaktor-Brennelement Union (RBU) in
August 1976 for use in testing a non-destructive fuel assay system.
The fuel rod was not returned to RBU under Export License ISNM-1661
rather was retained by NNC for use in further tests. At this time
we have completed our tests and would like to return the rod to its
owner.

Approval of this shipment is requested as soon as possible.

Sincerely yours,

.'d d M d M-

Richard N. Olsen
Radiation Safety Officer
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